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Per Executive Order 7Q and OEC Memo 15, all children and sta� must
be screened before they can enter the program.  These protocols are in 

place to help keep you, your children, and child care providers safe.

Required screening before children and child care workers enter: 

◆ Screen for observable illness (e.g. cough or respiratory distress)

Some other protocols you are likely to see: 

◆ Keeping distance and/or physical barriers

◆ Asking questions about your child's health, such 

 as con�rming they have not been given a 

 fever-reducing medicine

◆ Increased handwashing or use of hand sanitizer 

◆ Increased disinfection and cleaning methods

Thank you for your cooperation! 


